
Dear St. Patrick’S FamilieS, 

We would like to thank the students who have 

given of their time and gifts to be part of our 

Early Act Club for this year! 

Thank you to the parents who signed permission forms for their 

children to be a part of our Club this year.   

 Early Act members have been very busy planning for their charitable 

community goals for this upcoming Holiday Season.  All donations will 

be given to the Caledonia Food Bank. 

So all the little kiddies can stay warm and cozy whiling playing in the 

snow we would like to fill a Christmas Tree with new hats and mittens 

and scarves.  

We will start collecting donations on December 5, 2019, and end on 

Wednesday, December 18th 2019.   This way we can get the donations 

to those who most need them as soon as we can.   

New hats and mittens and scarves can be hung on the Christmas tree in 

our Library. 

Thank you so much and the warmest of wishes during the upcoming 

Advent season and always. 

From,  

Staff and Students of St. Patrick’s School 

 

 

 


